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12th September 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

At Stockport Academy we have a student reward charter to reward students who consistently maintain the high 

standards we desire. This charter runs each term and resets at the beginning of the next term. In KS3, the charter 

consists of 6 area’s; Independent study, attendance, Negative house points (excluding homework and lates), Lates 

(to school and lesson), co-curricular attendance and house competitions entries.   

  

KS3 Student Charter:  

  

  

Students need to achieve all criteria in the column to be able to achieve either Gold, Silver or Bronze. For 

example, if a students has 5 silver and 1 gold, they will achieve Silver for that term.   
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Rewards  

If a student meets all of the Gold criteria, they will be rewarded with an external trip (free of charge), a certificate 

and a badge.  

If a student meets all of the Silver criteria, they will be rewarded with an internal reward (free of charge), a 

certificate and a badge.   

If a student meets all of the bronze criteria, they will get a certificate and a badge.   

  

Charter dates  

Term 1 will run from 15th September to 5th December  

Term 2 will run from 5th January to 13th March  

Term 3 will run from 13th April to 3th July  

  

Student challenge  

The charter data will be analysed over the weekend after the deadline. Students will have the Monday and 

Tuesday of the following week to challenge their charter achievement. As of the Wednesday, no changes will be 

able to be made to the trips.   

  

If you have any questions regarding the reward charter, please contact me directly on 

gemma.jackson@stockport-academy.org   

  

  

Kind regards  

Miss Jackson  

Head of co-curricular activities  

mailto:gemma.jackson@stockport-academy.org

